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Minutes  

 

October 8th, 2018 
 

I.   Welcome  

 

II.    Approval of Minutes from September’s Meeting 

i. A motion from the floor by Ira Rivera to approve the September 2018 minutes and 

seconded by Zaida Weaver.  APPROVED pending grammatical errors on the 

Administrative report that need editing. 

 

III.   SAC Funding Balance / Requests 

i. At this date, SAC has a $0.00 balance. 

 

IV. Old Business 

i. Planting Seeds for Greatness Volunteer sign-up: passed out to parents. Need three parent 

volunteers.  

 

V.   Administrator’s Report (given by Bree Miron, CCES Assistant Principal) 

i. SMART Bond update: Roof will be completed Jan. or Feb. 

ii. New Kindergarten and 4th-grade teacher. Kindergarten teacher started today to set up her 

class. The new class will start on Thursday, October 11th. The new 4th-grade class started 

teaching the class today. 

iii. We received an allocation of Title I funds to hopefully purchase a science coach, Pebble 

Go, and Brain Pop.  

iv. First-In Math was paid and is now available for use by the students.  

 

VI.    New Business  

i. Need a volunteer to go to a workshop with Mrs. Good 
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Parent Members 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Staff Members 
 

 

Jeff Bold, SAF Chair/Community 
Doris Ferdous, Parent Rep. 
Brianna Garcia, Parent Rep. 
Abby Mosher, Community Rep. 
Vanessa Rodriquez, ESE Rep. 
Ira Rivera, Parent 
Cathrine Spanos, IZ Rep. 
Judith Steiner, ESOL Rep. 

 
Collington Farquharson, Teacher 
Kathy Good, Principal 
Shahna Schultz, Teacher 
Zaida Dubrocq-Weaver, Teacher 
Jonet Fowler, Non-Instructional 
Martha Houck, SAC Chair & BTU Rep. 
Brian Kenney, SAC Secretary 
Gayle Pritchard, Teacher 
Carmen Rodriguez, Teacher 

  
 

 



VII. School Improvement Plan/Title I 

i. The completion of the SIP plan is progressing. Go online to access parent newsletter on 

CCE webpage. All the information about the SIP is on there.  

 

VIII.   Open Discussion 

i. Parent concern: Can we hire a substitute teacher to do art? 

ii. Teacher concern: Flooding in the parking lots make it difficult to walk to the school 

building from the street and parking lot. Teachers want access to the 2-story building 

from the back gate. Can the gate be opened until 7:30? 

 

IX.    Adjournment 

i. A motion to adjourn by Janet Fowler and seconded by Gayle Pritchard. 

 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Brian Kenney 

 


